
CHAPEL ROAD PS  

Dear parents/guardians 

Having carried out a risk assessment of the school’s grounds and Knockdara Park 

including the access to Shepherd’s Glen we have taken the decision to cancel the P4-

P7 Carol Service tonight.  

Unfortunately, we cannot predict the conditions around the school at 6.00pm 

tonight. However, safety must always come first. The last two evenings have seen 

temperatures drop and left the area around the school icy and dangerous. We also 

have families and staff who live in areas where conditions have remained treacherous 

and unsafe.  

We understand this will cause some inconvenience and upset plans you may have 

made and we apologise for this change in schedule.  

The Carol Service will now take place on Friday 15th Dec at 1.45pm in the hall. We 

would love you come along and join us but we know work commitments will make 

this difficult for some parents. We are hoping to video the service and upload onto 

the website for those family and friends who are unable to attend.  

Once again apologies, we know it is disappointing but hope you will understand and 

agree that it is the right decision to ensure the safety of our Chapel Road family. 

Regards 

Mrs Bacheta 

  


